RECEIVED

HARTFORD FIRE BOARD MEETING 08-12-24 C
CITY OF HARTFORD

Reported by City Representative Eric Germinder (NOT official meeting minutes).

Approved Accounts Payable in the amount of $24,062.50.

Discussed the purchase of a command vehicle to replace the truck currently used by
Assistant Chief McGrew. Reviewed a quote for a 2024 Ford F150 Super Crew 4X4 XL
5.5’ box in red. (Unfortunately, Assistant Chief McGrew was called away for a fully
involved structure fire on Prospect Street and was unavailable for further questioning).
The Board discussed the need for 4 wheel drive. We also had questions on if an SUV is
more appropriate than a pickup truck. Discussion was tabled until next month when
Assistant Chief McGrew is available to participate in discussion.

Discussed and reviewed the City Of Hartford-Hartford Township Interlocal Fire
Department Agreement. The hard copy we had was dated 11-11-2013. Board
Chairman Sefcik felt that there were newer iterations out there. Chairman Sefcik was
going to approach the City and Township staffs, respectively, and obtain copies. Once
that is completed we will revisit what, if any, editing is required to bring it up to date.
Then, the new edited versions will be submitted to the City and Township for approval
by their boards. Tabled discussion until more information is obtained.



